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Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day

April             1- 15            AASA State Testing
3rd-8th

April              5th             McDonalds Night Out 5-7
April               15th Spring Recess-No

School

April                 18th Teacher In Service-No
School

April                  21st        5th Field Trip

April                  25th        6th Field Trip

April                  26th        Band Concert @6:00 P.M.

April                 28th         Choir Concert @6:00

May                 4-6           8th Catalina Island trip

May                   5             4th Grade Opera
May                    9th         Prescott Valley

Parade@9:00 A.M.
May                   10th        Art Expo @6:00

May                16-19th 2 Hour Early Release
May                17th          8th grade promotion@3:00
May                18th        Jr. Dance@10:00 A.M.
May                 19th Last Day of School

Staff resumes are available for all to view in the Jr.
High office.

Reminder not to drop your children off at the Jr.
High office before 8:15 a.m.
Franklin Parents and Guardians, please email the school
to excuse your child's absence. Include your child's
name, grade, dates they will be absent, and the
REASON for their absence.
melaniefranklin@fppspv.net
stacibarker@fppspv.net

Remember that you can access your child’s grade
through the Tyler SIS parent portal.

Can Food Drive?
Recently we had a Food Drive. The Student

Council says “Thank you for all the donations of
non-perishable food.” We collected 940 items.
Ms. Hansen 1st grade and Mrs. Rodriguez 3rd
grade tied for 1st place with each class bringing
in 95 items. 8th grade won with 262 items. A
special treat will be awarded to these 3 classes
next week. We are all so proud of how Franklin
students and families are so willing to help out
our community.

~ Abigail B., Sawyer F., R.J. H., & Lila S.~
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Soccer
This was Ms. Post’s first year as the soccer

coach for Franklin.She was a huge part of her
boys playing soccer 15 years ago. They had 23
players and two managers on the team. The
league was co-ed, and had to have 5 girls and 5
boys one the field plus a goalkeeper. They had
practice every Monday through Thursday from
3:00-4:30, except for game days which were on
a Tuesday or Thursday.  They had six regular
season games, and they won them all.  They
were the only team in the league that was
undefeated. They had outstanding players,
incredible with their skills, and really worked
well together. They scored 43 goals in 6 games,
and had only 3 goals scored against them for the
season. The Falcon Soccer Team is the true
definition of a TEAM. Sadly they took second
place in the playoffs. We are so proud of every
member of the team!

~Abigail B., Sawyer F., R.J. H., & Lila S.~

Principal’s Message
Franklin Families, Parents, & Students,
This week we had a very successful week
hosting spring parent teacher conferences. Next
Monday-Wednesday 3rd-8th grade will take the
AASA assessment. This test is very important
and students need to be on time to school and
well rested. Please encourage your child(ren) to
do their very best on the assessment.
Thank you for your continued support,

Principal Gabaldon
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